
Bradley Town Board Meeting  
January 13, 2025  5:30pm 
Bradley Town Hall  
1518 W. Mohawk Drive, Tomahawk WI 54487 
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, John Crass and Jennifer Bishop were 

present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$160,948.96 Equipment Fund - 
$250,831.14; General Savings Account - $2,908,660.15; Checking Account - $195,379.47; Cemetery Fund - $70,586.58; 
Re-Evaluation - $40,000.00; Capital Outlay - $23,675.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,625.04; Tax Money 
Collected - $2,908,597.50.  
 
Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly meeting held on December 9, 2024-Hilgendorf/Bishop motion to approve. Motion 
passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 

A. Payment of vouchers #9360 through #9420- Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
B. Hilgendorf/Bishp motion to approve the operator license for James Daigle and Kristine Wilcox. The operators 

license for Shannon Burdick, Shelly Straehler and Dakota Scheffler were denied. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Tomahawk School District touched on the upcoming school referendum which will be on the February 18, 2025, ballot. 
They will hold community informational meetings on January 27th and January 29th at the school auditorium. The 
community can also learn more at www.tomahawkreferendum2025.org 
 
Mike Johnson did not attend the board meeting so his request to appear on the agenda regarding the purchase of 
Greenwood Cemetery property will not be on future agendas. 
 
The board will discuss the Highway 8 ATV trail at the February meeting. 
 
Koth/Crass motion to approve the minor subdivision request by Daigle Family Trust to create three lots in a rural 
residential 1 zoning district. The property is located in Government Lot 4, Section 13, T34N-R6E. The property is located 
between Road Lake Road and Crass Road. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Road Report: 

• The road crew is out replacing road signs  
• Looking at maybe April to receive the new dump/plow truck 

  
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:16PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 

http://www.tomahawkreferendum2025.org/

